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          March 4, 2015 

 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Re: Notice of Applications and Hearing: 

       Hydro One Networks Inc. (EB-2013-0421) PO3 – Cost Allocation Policy Phase 2 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

On January 28, 2015, the Board published the Notice of Applications and Hearing (the “Notice”) for the 

above-noted proceeding.  

 

InnPower Corporation respectfully requests intervenor status for the above-noted proceeding, specifically 

Phase 2 Cost Allocation Policy. InnPower Corporation has interest in the matters described within the 

Notice. 

 

Going forward, InnPower Corporation would appreciate it if the Board would add the following contacts 

to the List of Intervenors, to receive, on behalf of InnPower Corporation, copies of communications and 

other filings:  

 

 Brenda L Pinke      Laurie Ann Cooledge 

 InnPower Corporation     InnPower Corporation  

 7251 Yonge St.      7251 Yonge St. 

 Innisfil, ON L9S 0J3     Innisifl, ON L9S 0J3 

 Telephone: (705) 431-6870 x262   Telephone: (705) 431-6870 x236 

 Email: brendap@innpower.ca    Email: lauriec@innpower.ca 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(Original Signed By) 

 

 

Brenda L. Pinke 

Manager Regulatory & Conservation Demand Management 

 

c. George Shaparew, President InnPower Corporation 

 Laurie Ann Cooledge, CFO InnPower Corporation  

  Ms Erin Henderson, Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Hydro One Networks   
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